

## Inter-Parliamentary Alliance on China

August 15, 2022

Dear Mr David Lega,

It is our privilege to invite you to attend a conference of the Inter-Parliamentary Alliance on China (IPAC) taking place in Washington D.C. on the 12th - 14th September 2022.

Attached is a provisional schedule. An attendee list and guidance on travel arrangements and other details for the visit will be sent in due course.

Please RSVP to the IPAC Secretariat and do not hesitate to ask me for any further questions that you may have.

Two years on from the launch of IPAC, our work is more critical than ever. I hope that you will be able to join us as we continue in this mission.

Yours sincerely,

aurablant.

Laura Harth

Magnitsky Coordinator, the Inter-Parliamentary Alliance on China (IPAC)